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2018 Flu Campaign 

There was an excellent response to the Flu Open 

Clinic which was held on Saturday 6 October, 

with 668 flu’s given to those eligible.  This 

campaign has been changed from previous years 

with a different vaccine for the over and under 

65s.  Because of this, the Practice was only able 

to offer one Saturday Open Clinic as the next 

delivery date for the over 65s vaccine was not 

until mid-November.  The manufacturers have 

assured the Practices that this will not be the 

case in future years so the Practice plans to 

have its usual 2 Saturday Open Clinics in 

September and October 2019.  Thank you to 

those who waited so patiently in the car park on 

a chilly day.  Thankfully the rain held off until 

after the clinic had ended! 

We really do need your support to attend 

Saturday Flu Clinics to ease the pressure for our 

Clinicians during the week.  

 

Online Booking 

Online appointment booking and ordering of 

repeat medication has increased and the 

Practice is keen to encourage more use so please, 

if you are not already signed up, speak to the 

reception team who will assist you with setting 

up your online account. 

 

Car Parking 

Another reminder to all patients to please park 

within the newly marked parking spaces.  Please 

note that the car park is ONLY for the use to 

patients attending appointments or collecting 

medication.  It is NOT for the use of dog 

walkers or any other purpose. 

 

Christmas Opening Hours 
Date  

24 

Dec 

Surgery Open 

25 

Dec 

Closed All Day 

26 

Dec 

Closed All Day 

27 

Dec 

 

 

Surgery Open 

28 

Dec 

 

 

Surgery Open 

31 

Dec 

 

Surgery Open 

1 Jan 

 

Closed All Day 

Surgery Is back to normal arrangements 

as from the 2nd January 

Please remember, should you require a 

doctor out of hours please phone 111.The 

number is also recorded on our answer 

machine at the surgery  

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL AND A HAPPY 

HEALTHY NEW YEAR 
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